
For the second last meeting of December, the club 
offered members two choices – ten pin bowling or a 
Neil Diamond show. While the show was a great 
success with ample hits from the 70’s that had 
everyone out their chairs cheering along, the ten pin 
bowling event was also a great idea and a resounding 
success. 

Robin Jones was the outright champion having 3 strikes 
in a row. It looked as if he was playing a solo game.   

Bernard was amazing. Two throws and all the pins were down. Anastasia applied some 
very successful and interesting snooker shots to her game!  

Connie discovered she had a hidden talent for ten pin bowling and was going to take 
family members to play the game. Last but not least, Clive was a very competitive player 
and came second. They all went to the Spur afterwards for a Dejavu treat of hamburgers 
& chips!  A really great evening had by all. 

 

Meanwhile other club members 
were enjoying the last meeting of 
November by listening to Johan 
Liebenberg doing a wonderful 
tribute to Neil Diamond. This 
event was hosted by the Rotary 
Club of Pretoria Capital. 

 
 


